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Sunday School:  9:30


Adult Classes



  Anita Wansley, Joe Martinez

Sojourners Class




             Chris Bowers
Youth



     Jeff Landis, Christine Maust Beachy
Worship Service:  10:45
Greeter





      Dewayne Garrett
Worship Leader




           Anita Wansley

Song Leader




              Erin Scruggs

Nursery





             Holly Garrett


Order of Service
Call to Worship

Songs
Children’s Story





              Dee Colton
Offering
     Offertory





           April Dardar
Sharing & Prayer Time




          Elaine Maust
Scripture Reading
Sermon






         Duane Maust
Response
Announcements

Benediction
~
After the Children’s Story, children ages 3 and under may go to the nursery.

A special welcome to all our guests!  Please sign the guestbook

on the table in the hall and plan to visit us again soon.


This Week at Jubilee
TODAY
Believers Class
TUE
Moms’ Group @ 9:30 (see Anita Wansley)
WED
Bible Study (see below)

THU
Youth to Winter Jam – meet to carpool @ 4:00 (see Cynthia Clymer)

FRI
Men’s Prayer Breakfast @ 6:15; Youth Lock-in at Pearl River @ 7:00
FR-SU
Revival with Rev. Steve Longenecker (see below)

Mark Your Calendars…
Feb 9
     Congregational business meeting @ 6:30 (see Mike Clymer)
Feb 20
     Youth care package / movie night @ 4:00 at the Beachys’

Mar 14-18   Spring Break Service Week (see below)

 

Revival begins on Friday!  Please plan to join us and invite your friends.  The theme is “Renewing our Passion for God.” On Friday evening, pizza will be served in the gym at 5:45. Worship will begin at 6:30 in the sanctuary.  We are honored to welcome Steve Longenecker of Birmingham, Alabama as our revival preacher. The band Redemption Row will be playing each evening. Nursery and activities for children grade 2 and under will be provided on Friday and Saturday evenings. An offering to help cover revival expenses will be taken on Sunday morning in addition to our regular offering. If you have questions about the revival, please contact Duane or Elaine Maust.
Join us for Bible Study on Wednesday night. A simple meal begins at 6:00 in the gym, followed by worship and classes for all ages. For more information, see Anita Wansley.

Start marking your calendars for Jubilee’s spring break service week, March 14-18! On Thursday the 18th, we will have the opportunity to participate in an exciting Stop Hunger Now meal packaging project. More information on the week will be in your mailboxes and inboxes soon!
Marhaba! Hey, kids, to find out what that word means and to meet twin brothers who use sign language, look in your family’s mailbox for the new edition of “Hello,” the children’s magazine from Mennonite Central Committee.
Please check your mailbox for the February calendar and the agenda for the congregational business meeting on February 9.

Offering for 1/23/11: $1,312 (budgeted $2,142). Year to date (8/1/10-1/23/11): $61,750 (budgeted $55,692).

Happy Birthday to Allyson Dufour (Feb 1), Cotrina Scott (Feb 4), and Lula Mae Walker (Feb 4)!






